Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 2:21 PM

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048-8940 Bathurst
Importance: High

From: Sarit Palachi

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 2:18 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File OP.21.024/7.21.048-8940 Bathurst
Importance: High

Hi there

COMMUNICATION C198
ITEM NO. 2

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

| live in the Thornhill Woods Community for almost 20 years. | love this neighbourhood. It has great neighbours and a

nice quiet area for families.

This will change if you allow the development to go through and you will then force me as well as the rest of the
neighbourhood to move. It will no longer be quiet area for my children. This is definitely not the area to build midrise

apartment buildings nor additional townhomes

Very disappointed

Sarit Palachi



ferranta
Public Mtg


